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Chapter Four Uganda announces Ag. Executive Director 
 
(Kampala, Uganda / January 5, 2023) Chapter Four Uganda is pleased to announce 
that Mr. Anthony Masake has been appointed to the role of Acting Executive Director.  
 
Mr. Masake joined Chapter Four in 2014 and has the experience, foresight and 
commitment that is needed to meet the present needs of Chapter Four, and to advance 
the organisation’s important work of defending freedoms and protecting rights over the 
next few months.  
 
Together with the Chapter Four team, Mr. Masake will continue to serve the mission 
of the organisation with excellence, resilience and a renewed spirit of optimism for the 
future of human rights and civil liberties in Uganda.   
 
“It is a new phase but the same commitment, I have every confidence that Mr. Masake 
will shepherd the team with the same, if not better, commitment. With the support of 
the Board, staff members and the civil society community, he will do well and bring a 
renewed and fresh focus on the work of the organisation,” said Nicholas Opiyo, the 
Executive Director. 
 
“After over a decade of learning and growing, I am humbled to serve as the acting 
team leader. I look forward to making a contribution to the advancement of human 
rights in Uganda in the interim role,” said Mr. Masake. “I am honored to have the 
opportunity to lead the incredible team at Chapter Four Uganda.” 
 
 
For inquiries, please contact: 
 
Email: info@chapterfouruganda.org  


